July 19, 2012

The Saratoga Town Board met at 5:00 p.m. in the town office. Chairman Rickaby called the special meeting to order. All members were present. The meeting was officially noticed.

The Towns' attorney, Marney Hoefer, was in attendance at the meeting. The board reviewed ordinance 07-19-12; An Ordinance Imposing a Moratorium. The moratorium would prohibit issuing building permits if the use of the land was inconsistent with the existing land use adopted by the Town. The moratorium would be in effect until December 31, 2012. It could be extended or made shorter by vote of the Board.

Forbes made a motion to adopt Ordinance 07-19-12; An Ordinance Imposing Moratorium on the Issuance of Building Permits Approval of Site Plans or Construction Inconsistent With Existing Land Use Pending the Study of Possible Legislative Action. Frank seconded it. Motion passed by a unanimous vote.

Passineau made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Heeg seconded it. Motion passed. The meeting adjourned at 5:10 p.m.

Heidi Kawleski, Town Clerk